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26 September 2007

Dt. B R Gooley

LaVie Developments Pty. Limited )

44-50 McElhone Street o
WOOLLOOMOOLOO NSW 2208 ) T

Dear Dr. Gooley

Thank you and your colleagues for the recent presentation at the recent SCG meeting,
it was most informative.

We have written to the NSW Premier, Minister for Planning and Minister for Health
welcoming an initiative of this type in the region which would clearly have benefits.

We enclose a copy of the letter for your information.

Yours sincerely
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~ Patricia Knight
Acting Executive Officer
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